
  

 

 
 

No district employee or student shall be subjected to discrimination in employment or any district program or activity on the basis of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, genetic information, national origin, pregnancy, 
race, religion, sexual orientation, or veteran status. The district is committed to providing equal access and equal opportunity in its programs, services and employment including its policies, complaint processes, program 
accessibility, district facility use, accommodations and other Equal Employment Opportunity matters. The district also provides equal access to district facilities for all youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code, 
including scouting groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries and complaints regarding unlawful discrimination, harassment, and retaliation: Whitney Banks, Compliance and Investigations, 440 East 
100 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111, (801) 578-8388. You may also contact the Office for Civil Rights, Denver, CO, (303) 844-5695. 

 

Principal: Nathan Elkins         Assistant Principal: Adrienne Lobato 
1545 N. Morton Drive Salt Lake City, Utah 84116  (801) 578-8448 
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Celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week and #ThankATeacher with 
us!  Teachers provide so much to our students—inspiration, motivation 
and, ultimately, their futures. From April 30 - May 4th, we would like to 
show our thanks and gratitude by treating them like a V.I.T. – VERY 
IMPORTANT TEACHER.  Teachers change the lives of millions of children 
every day, and their work and impact extends far beyond the boundaries 
of the classroom.  Join us during PTA Teacher Appreciation Week to 
#ThankATeacher for all that they deliver to our nation’s children.  
 

Screen-Free Week is a nationwide event celebrated by 
schools, families, and other civic and community groups 
each year. During Screen-Free Week, millions of children 
and adults pledge to spend a few days screen-free. Instead 
of watching TV or playing video games, they tend to read, 
play, think, create, get physically active, and spend more 
time with friends and family. 

Studies show that children who watch less TV are more likely to read well 
and to be physically fit. Turning off screens also allows for more family 
time. Each week, American children spend more time in front of a screen 
than they do in school! Screen-Free Weeks is a great way to jump-start 
our kids into more reading, learning, and active play. It’s also a lot of fun! 

Registration for the 2018-2019 school year is 
April 30th – May 4th.  Register online at 

http://northstar.slcschools.org/ or at the school from 7:30am-3:00pm.  
Either way, you must bring your child’s Birth Certificate, Immunization 
Card & Proof of Address to the office. 
 

SAGE Testing timeframe is Monday 
through Thursday 05/24 Plan for your 
students to be here on time for these 

important assessments. Please do not schedule vacations, appointments, 
or anything that disrupts your student’s school schedule during this period. 

 

 

04/30/2018 
Upcoming Events 

 
04/30 – 05/04, Kindergarten Registration,  
No Screens Week & Teacher Appreciation 

Week! 
 

Monday 5/14, District Food Bank 
DIBELS Testing 

 
Tuesday 05/22, Family Art Night 
 
 

Kindergarten Testing – 
No Kindergarten 

Classes on 
Wednesday 05/23 or  

Thursday 05/24. 
 
 
Thursday 05/24, Early Dismissal – 12:30pm 
 
Friday 05/25, Emergency Make-Up Day 
 
Monday 05/28, Memorial Day – No School 
 
Tuesday 06/05, 6th Grade Promotion at 1:15pm 
 
Wednesday 06/06, Last Day of School, 12:30 

dismissal 
 

---------------------------------------------- 
 
08/07 - 08/08, School Registration 
 
Monday 08/20, First Day of School of the  
2018-2019 School Year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 30th – May 4th  

https://twitter.com/hashtag/thankateacher
http://northstar.slcschools.org/

